
NOTICE TO TAZEWELL COUNTY RESIDENTS 

UNINCORPORATED AREAS 
 

Effective February 1, 2014 Tazewell County will be implementing the Building and Property 

Maintenance Code for residential structures in the unincorporated areas of Tazewell County. 

 

The Building and Property Maintenance Code helps to ensure public safety and protects 

property values within Tazewell County.  Building Code inspections guarantee safe 

construction of residential structures. 

 

To avoid uncertainty please contact the Department of Community Development before 

beginning any home improvement project or new construction to determine whether a 

building permit is required and to ensure compliance with the Residential Building Code. 

 

The Tazewell County Board will be voting to adopt the Building and Property Maintenance 

Code on Wednesday, November 20, 2013. 

 

Anyone with questions should contact the Tazewell County Community Development 

Department at (309) 477-2235 or zoning@tazewell.com. 

 

Kristal Deininger, Community Development Administrator 

 


